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£2.60 School Meals Menu                                                                              

Monday 9 May 

Chicken Curry 

Boiled Rice & Naan Bread 

Shortbread & Fruit Pot 

Tuesday 10 May 

Steak Casserole 

Mashed Potato & Turnip 

Ice Cream 

Wednesday 11 May 

Salmon Fish Cakes 

Sweetcorn & Chips 

Fruit Muffin 

Thursday 12 May 

Roast Pork 

Roast Potatoes & Broccoli 

Carrot Cake & Custard 

Friday 13 May 

Breaded Chicken Goujons 

Mashed Potatoes & Peas 

Jelly & Fruit 

 

 

Thursday 12th May 

P2 Macmillan trip to         

Carrickfergus Castle 

 

Friday 13th May 

P2 Lindsay/Armstrong trip to         

Carrickfergus Castle 

 

Tuesday 17th May 

P6 Transfer Talk at 3:15pm 

 

Wednesday 25th May 

P7 Girls’ Football tourna-

ment 

 

Monday 30th/Tuesday 31st 

May 

KS2 Show– Robyn & The 

Sherwood Hoodies 

 

Wednesday 1st-Friday 3rd 

June 

School Development Day & 

Queen’s Jubilee Holiday 

 

Monday 6th– Friday 10th 

June 

Sports’ Day week 

We are so sorry to announce the passing 

of Agnes McCrory aka Lee (Mrs Todd’s 

mum).  

Lee was a founding leader of the Mothers 

and Tots group which began in 2007.  

She often came into school to speak to Pri-

mary 4 about her experiences during 

WW2. She volunteered to sew costumes 

for school shows as well as make cups of 

tea at School Open Nights and Family Fun 

mornings.  

Lee will be greatly 

missed by our 

whole school com-

munity. We send 

our deepest sympa-

thies to Mrs Todd 

and the wider fami-

ly circle. 



 Class Awards  

 Good Manners Award P1-3    

 Good Manners Award P4-7    

         Corridor Ted     Primary 1 Brown 

         Corridor Shield     Primary 4 Willis 

 

 

         1st Place   Primary 1 Brown       100%  

         2nd Place   Primary 2 Macmillan    99% 

         3rd Place =  Primary 2 Lindsay/Armstrong 97% 

     Primary 5 Murtagh   97% 

 

 

  

The Winners of Healthy Eating Week Challenge. We celebrated the 10th Anniversary of The Daily Mile and also launched our Eco 

Schools’ campaign for zero single use water bottles by presenting every child with a 

Reusable water bottle. 

A huge thank you to 

the Fox family and all 

their sponsors for their 

very generous gift. 

Hopefully the children 

coming up through the 

school will be as excit-

ed to wear the new 

Lisnasharragh football 

kit as our current 

group of players are. 


